REGULAR MEETING OF THE OLIVER TOWNSHIP BORD MAY 7, 2019 AT7:00pm
Pledge of allegiance was recited.
Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Larry Krohn,

Members present: Larry Krohn, Robert Krohn, Jeanette Renn, Kevin McKenzie, Tom Ziel. It was
moved by Tom Ziel, supported by Jeanette Renn that we approve the agenda motion carried. It was
moved by Robert Krohn, supported by Kevin McKenzie that we approve the consent agenda

(minutes) motion carried.
Treasurer’s report was given, approximately $478,210.00 on hand in the general fund.

Fire Chief reported on that they had their annual training at Towers Automotive, pl L April 1 lift
assist, 26™ down wire o on M142, 27" full assist, 29" lift assist,5" of May a P.1. accident. Fire Chief
reported that there will be a pancake breakfast in the hall on 5-19-19, help at breakfast would be
appreciated, also presented bills.

Site permit: #377-19 Liberty June Properties, construct storage units on Farver Rd.

Cooperative Elevator applies for an IFT application, after discussion it was moved by Tom Ziel,
supported by, Robert Krohn that we approve the application, on a roll count vote of 5 yeas,0 nays,
motion carried. It was moved by Jeanette Renn, supported by Robert Krohn that we appoint Al
Bumhoffer to the zoning board for a 3 year period, motion carried.

Moved by Tom Ziel, supported by Jeanette Renn that go with the better siding for the front of the
hall and approve Mike Champagne and select the proper contractor, motion carried.

Supervisor reported on a complaint that he has received on the Motz property, he will contact out
attorney to see what we can do.

It was moved by Jeanette Renn, supported by Tom Ziel that we appoint Anderson, Tuckey, Bernhardt
& Doran as our auditor for the 2018-19 fiscal year, motion carried.

Robert Ross representing the planning commission reported that he will be the new chairman of the

planning commission, with the moving of Brion Dickens out of the area.

Steve Vaughn reported on various topics at the county level and the appointment of two new county
planning commissioners.

No assessor report was given.

Supervisor reported on finalizing the road contract, we will be using gravel instead of stone on the
two township roads that are being worked on.

Supervisor reported on 2 bids that he received the cemetery, the board decided to go with Bill
Bittner’s lawn care.



It was moved by Kevin McKenzie, supported by Robert Krohn that the following minutes be
approved, motion carried.

10140 Kevin McKenzie 250.00 10154 | Laura Schenk 325.00

10141 [Tom Ziel 250.00 10155 | BS&A 698.00

10142 Llarry Krohn 928.87 10156 | Berkhard Plumb 89.00

10143 Robert Krohn 985.00 10157 LeVillage 75.99

10144 |leannette Renn 1250.00 10158 Ignash Two Inc  334.33

10145 [Jim Seley 500.00 10159 | Huron Cty Bd of 966.48
10146 Pave McArthur 2307.33 10160 | Election Source  38.08

10147 Mary Morley 145.00 5/2 DTE 134.58
10148 | Janet Caister 55.00 5/2 DTE 30.38
10149 | Lonna Fisher 100.00 5/20 Consumer 169.62
10150 JJamie Wolschlager 145.00 5/27 Frontier 66.32
10151 )oris McKenzie 95.00

10152 | Phyllis Baranski 87.80

10153 pVvOID

It was moved by Larry Krohn supported by Tom Ziel that the meeting be adjourned, motion carried.



